
MARCH 2021 NEWSLETTER



The Macomb Area Chamber of Commerce has created a dedicated website to provide
local business operations, state and local information, and health notifications to assist
you and the business community during the transition this unprecedented pandemic. We
will update this list as new information is available.

As we move within our respective Restore Illinois phase, area businesses will be able to
remain open under specific circumstances. To help you and your business, the Chamber
has compiled a resource page of Business Guidance for Safely Reopening During
COVID-19. As guidelines change we will regularly update the information.

Please note, that we are not government experts, lawyers, or bankers; however, we will
certainly do our best to connect you the vital resources that you need at this time. If there



is anything missing, please let us know and we will see to it that you get the appropriate
information. Thank you.

Visit our Website

Restore Illinois
As McDonough County moves
about the various phases of the
Restore Illinois plan, we invite
you to visit the links below to
keep up on the latest information
and resources.
To assist businesses and
employers with continuing to
implement the safety guidelines
and to ensure safety in the
workplace, the State of Illinois - Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic
Opportunity (DCEO) has developed a business toolkit complete with signage, training
checklists, and other resources to ensure business and activities are conducted in
accordance with the latest public health recommendations.
Phase guidelines are broken down by industry and several of them may directly apply to
your respective business or organization. These are intended to be a general set of rules
and may need to be further personalized to fit your employees and work environment.

The DCEO has updated their FAQ document for Phase 4 with additional
information. Please continue to check their website as they are frequently updating
information. All of the Phase 4 guidance can be found here and at the links below.  

FAQ Macomb Area Chamber DCEO

http://www.macombareachamber.com/coronavirus
https://coronavirus.illinois.gov/sfc/servlet.shepherd/document/download/069t000000BadS0AAJ?operationContext=S1
https://www2.illinois.gov/dceo/Documents/Phase%204%20Business%20Guidance%20FAQ.pdf
https://dceocovid19resources.com/restore-illinois/restore-illinois-phase-4/youth-and-adult-sports-guidelines/
https://www2.illinois.gov/dceo/Documents/Phase%204%20Business%20Guidance%20FAQ.pdf
https://www.macombareachamber.com/coronavirus
https://www2.illinois.gov/dceo/Pages/default.aspx


Executive Director Letter

Hello Chamber Members,
 
While it is not officially Spring yet, the recent
weather certainly makes it feel like it is! It is time to
get outside and enjoy what Macomb has to offer.
Make your way through our many local restaurants,
cafes or bars that offer outdoor seating. Take a
stroll through one of our phenomenal parks or the
Lakeview Nature Center – they are great for a solo
trek, a family outing, or some fun and games with
your furry best friend. Explore all the amazing
shopping and entertainment that Macomb has to
offer on East and West Jackson and in the



Downtown Square. There are lots of great ways to enjoy the warming air and sunshine
this month! 
 
As I mentioned last month, we are awarding a Business of the Year, Business Leader of
the Year and Chairman’s Award this month! Our awards recently arrived, so we are
scheduling our Facebook Live events in the next few weeks! In case you missed them last
month, here are the NOMINEES:
 
Business of the Year Nominees:
·      Magnolia’s
·      Cox Electric
·      McDonough District Hospital
·      Macomb Park District
·      Cassady Martial Arts
·      Wesley Village
 
Business Leader of the Year Nominees:
·      Wayne Woodrum
·      John “JB” Biernbaum
·      Shelly Martin
 
Finally, mark your calendars! The Chamber Annual Golf Outing is scheduled for
Friday, May 28 at Gold Hills Golf Club! Be on the lookout for more information and
registration in the coming weeks.
 
As always, contact me at any time by emailing lauren@macombareachamber.com or
calling the Chamber office at (309) 837-4855. I always welcome your questions,
comments, and concerns.
 
Wishing you all a wonderful March,
 
Lauren

Email Lauren

Marketing Director Letter

Hello,

It's Spring! And we're all ready to cast off the
dulls of Winter. Full disclosure, I wrote this
letter on February 16 and a lot can change in
two weeks in the Midwest. I reads: It's -4
degrees outside, I've shoveled the driveway
three times after what feels like a hundred feet
of snow has crippled our roads, schools,
businesses, and the Chamber office. I'm
typing this from my bedroom/"home office"

mailto:lauren@macombareachamber.com
mailto:lauren@macombareachamber.com


with a cold cup of coffee, in a faded sweatshirt
from college, with a cat sitting on my important
paperwork, a toddler who needs his tenth
snack of the day, a husband who is on
another Zoom call, and a grade schooler who
is on hour five of remote learning. Does this
sound familiar? Trying to juggle it all. Keeping
all those balls in the air. Trying not to drop
anything. Keeping the weight of the world on
your shoulders. Trying to make it all work
while you struggle to make it all work?

Let us help. Let us lighten your load just a bit.
Let us take one more thing off your plate.
Maybe it's something as small as updating
your business hours on our directory page.
Maybe it's a shout out boost out on social
media. Maybe it's an event on our calendar, a
job on our website, or a place to display your
flyer in our office. Maybe you just need to
figure out your next step from where you are.

This has been a tough season for a lot of us,
both personally and professionally, and we all
just need a break, a moment of grace, and
someone to say "We get it."

So here we are, "We get it." You are all
mustering up so much to do so much each
day. So let's start small together. Let's start
with a few FREE ideas to help you get your
business name out there. We already made a
list for you. Simply pick a number (or several),
email me, and let us take one small thing off
your own to-do list. So let us help you
welcome a new season, awaken the
possibilities for your business, and refresh the
look and feel of your passion project.

We will keep coming up with tools to help you
live and love local. We welcome you to share
yours with us at any time. And if I can be of any help I'd love to talk to you via email at
shay@macombareachamber.com or call the office at (309) 837-4855. Let's make it a
great month.

Be well and be well to others.

Shay Holland
Marketing Director

Email Shay

mailto:shay@macombareachamber.com
mailto:shay@macombareachamber.com


The City of Macomb



The City of Macomb is actively
working with several local
agencies and state authorities to
provide the clearest and most up-
to-date information for all
citizens. To find a list of
resources, visit their website.

City of Macomb Mayor Mike
Inman is also routinely sharing COVID-19 updates via a series of YouTube videos which
can be viewed on Facebook and via the City of Macomb YouTube channel.

City of Macomb - YouTube

The City of Macomb has launched their improved website, which will enable users to
access services, find information, and engage with resources in Macomb.
The re-design was accomplished by using the web developer, Electric Oaks, and input
from staff to make it more accessible to the community, visitors, and businesses.
Enhancements were also made to allow for better navigation via mobile devices. The
redesign was funded through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security
(CARES) Act monies the city was awarded.

City of Macomb - Website

McDonough District Hospital

McDonough District Hospital is working with the McDonough
County Health Department, McDonough County Emergency
Services, and the City of Macomb during the COVID-19 crisis

For the latest updates and specifics on screening hours, visitor
restrictions, and health safety practices please view the MDH
website below.

MDH.org

McDonough County Health Department
Working directly with McDonough District Hospital and the City of
Macomb, the McDonough County Health Department is actively
working to update the community on confirmed COVID-19 cases
and provide contact tracing and health resource information. The
latest numbers for McDonough County, as well as vaccine
information, are provided at the website below:

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCMQNXkTxSX5a5x4pZObC8pQ
http://www.cityofmacomb.com/
http://www.mdh.org/


Health Department

CDC.gov

http://www.mchdept.com/
http://www.cdc.gov/covid19


Business Assistance

Business grants and loans
Under the direction of Governor JB
Pritzker, the Illinois Department of
Commerce and Economic Opportunity
is working with partners to launch
emergency assistance programs for
Illinois small businesses. These initiatives include Illinois Small Business Emergency Loan
Fund, and Downstate Small Business Stabilization Program, Small Business
Administration Disaster loans, Economic Injury Disaster Loans Advance Grants, and
Paycheck Protection Programs.

We will continue to email the latest business resource updates to you as they are
available. We urge you to research your options carefully; however, note that many of
these resources are time sensitive and require applications be submitted by set state and
federal deadlines.
For business assistance resources, please visit our website.

Macomb Area Chamber

City of Macomb DCEO

Announcements & Opportunities

Business After/Before Hours
The Macomb Area Chamber of Commerce Business After/Before Hours is cancelled until
further notice due to COVID-19 restrictions. These events will be held once large
gatherings are considered safe for all attendees per health professional guidelines.

http://www.macombareachamber.com/coronavirus
https://cityofmacomb.com/city.../community-development/
https://www2.illinois.gov/dceo/Pages/default.aspx


Macomb Area Chamber welcomes new board members

Chamber Board

https://www.macombareachamber.com/pages/BoardofDirectorsStaffDirectory


Macomb Police Chief to retire, new one appointed
Macomb Police Chief Curt Barker has announced that he will be
retiring as Chief of Police effective May 3, 2021. Barker, a
graduate of Western Illinois University and a U.S. Army veteran,
has served as a member of the Macomb Police Department for
over 27 years, 12 of those years as chief.

Macomb Mayor Michael Inman announced that he will appoint
McDonough County Sheriff’s Department Lieutenant Jerel Jones
City’s next police chief, upon agreement from the Macomb City
Council. Lt. Jones has a nearly 15-year record of distinguished
and varied law enforcement experience. Jones was a sworn
police officer with the WIU Office of Public Safety, a a lieutenant
with the Bradley University Police Department, and has served as a Lieutenant with the
McDonough County Sheriff’s Department,

“We are so grateful to Chief Barker for his many years of dedicated service and we
congratulate him on his planned and well-deserved retirement”, said Mayor Inman.
“We are excited and proud to have Chief Jones bring his experience in 21st Century
Policing to our community”, Mayor Inman stated. “He is a person of outstanding integrity,
dedication and commitment; we are so happy he is joining our team as we move Macomb
forward into the future," Inman added.

Macomb PD

MACVB to relocate
After 17 years in the Western Illinois Museum
building (201 S. Lafayette Street), the Macomb
Area Conventions & Visitors Bureau will move
its office to the Macomb Amtrak Railway Station
(120 E. Calhoun Street) beginning March 1.

Unforgettable Forgottonia

Pella makes Forbes 500 list
The Pella Corporation was recently ranked among the top
manufacturers on Forbes’ list of America’s Best Large
Employers for 2021.

The company’s average team member tenure is nine years,
with some Pella team members serving 50 years or more. Pella
attributes the retention to their caring culture, a focus on career
development, enhanced COVID-19 response, and competitive
employee benefits.

Pella regularly looks for opportunities to serve the communities in which its team members
live, work and play. Pella’s philanthropic arm, the Pella Rolscreen Foundation, provides
team members a way to direct the resources of the Foundation toward projects and
charities that are important to them. As a result, nearly $1.6 million was contributed to
non-profit organizations across the country in 2020.

This recognition is the latest Pella has earned nationally as an employer of choice. Most
recently the company was named an Employees’ Choice Best Place to Work in 2020 by
Glassdoor and Pella’s CEO Tim Yaggi was recognized as an Employees’ Choice Top CEO
in 2019 by Glassdoor.

Pella

https://macombpolice.com/
https://www.visitforgottonia.com/
http://pella.com/


Local salon expands services
Platinum Hair Salon (341 S. Johnson Street) is
expanding their hair and nail services to now
include makeup and massages. Jessi Rodgers
recently joined the staff and is including permanent makeup, powder brows, microblading,
henna, and eyelash extensions. Rogers, a licensed massage therapist, specializes in
warm bamboo massage, neuromuscular cupping, deep tissue, and bodywork therapy.

Platinum

Alzheimer's Association offers support & training
The Alzheimer's Association has created a new support group in
the McDonough County Area and is now offering free virtual,
educational programs to area businesses. 

McDonough County Caregiver Support Group Presented by the
Alzheimer's Association;4th Monday of each month; 5-6:30 pm,
Join by Phone or Zoom. Register:1-800-272-3900

Information

http://ww.platinummacomb.com/
mailto:crobertson@alz.org




Register

https://www.roe26.net/winter-wanderings


CASA

Free Member Benefits

https://www.facebook.com/casaofwestcentralillinois


Share Your News

mailto:shay@macombareachamber.com


Book Now

Send your Events

mailto:shay@macombareachamber.com
mailto:shay@macombareachamber.com


View Jobs

http://macombareachamber.com/jobs


Schedule Now

mailto:info@macombareachamber.com


To Feature Your Business

Calendar of Events
Welcome to March 2021. While your local events may not be exactly the same, there is
still plenty happening online and in person (with proper social distancing). You will find a
full range of Chamber member events on our monthly calendar.
As a FREE member benefit, we invite you to send your events to us and we will include
them on our website calendar. Whether virtual or in person, we want to help get the word
out about the new ways you are helping us all #keepitnmacomb!

mailto:shay@macombareachamber.com


Submit Your Events March Calendar

Member Renewals
Thank you to our members
who have continued their
annual investment with the
Macomb Area Chamber of
Commerce within the last
month. Your support of the local business community is critical, now more than ever, as
we look forward to working with you to serve as a platform that provides opportunities for
growth and development for your organization and the Macomb area. 

mailto:shay@macombareachamber.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/ab2c1eb1401/8d7c7a04-29d4-4622-bf00-23ebaac2115b.pdf


http://www.soilserviceinc.com/
http://www.pizzahut.com/
http://www.lucielaw.com/
http://www.mcdonoughvoice.com/
http://www.libertytax.com/17418
http://www.macombdentalcenter.com/
http://www.idoc2you.com/
http://www.laverdiereconstruction.com/
http://larryaspizza.com/
http://www.prairiehillsrcd.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Hometown-Caf%C3%A9-398932537486944/
http://www.ipiwm.com/
http://www.lackymonument.com/
https://www.facebook.com/7thSonPestMgt/
http://www.wgem.com/
http://www.theelmsmacomb.com/
https://www.facebook.com/macombelkslodge1009/


Area Education

Western Illinois University
Western Illinois University is continuing to closely monitor
the Coronavirus. This is an evolving situation, and updates
are available from the Illinois Department of Public Health
and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC),
including updated Travel Notices for countries with
community transmission. The University's Pandemic
Preparedness and Response Committee is following guidelines from the U.S. Centers for
Disease Control (CDC), the Illinois Department of Public Health (IDPH), and national,
regional, and local medical providers. They have set up their own webpage, which is
intended to provide information about COVID-19 and the University's response and
actions.
 Visit the university website for more information.

WIU

Spoon River College
Spoon River College has created a dedicated website to
provide updates and information on the controlled
reopening of their campus locations to students, staff, and
the general public.
For details on business operations with complete safety
guidelines, please visit their website.

http://www.ibankmarine.com/
http://www.uscellular.com/
http://www.unland.com/
https://extension.illinois.edu/hkmw/
https://alternativesforyou.org/
https://stoneybranch.com/
http://www.wiu.edu/vpas/risk_management_and_emergency_preparedness/coronavirus/index.php


SRC

Macomb Public Schools
As the Macomb Public School District and the Regional Office of
Education move forward into the 2021 school year, we invite you to
visit the websites below to follow the latest on education options,
guidelines, and resources for parents and educators.

Mac 185

ROE

Become a New Member

http://www.wiu.edu/vpas/risk_management_and_emergency_preparedness/coronavirus/campus.php
http://macomb185.org/
http://www.roe26.net/


Become a Chamber Member

http://www.macombareachamber.com/


Job Postings
With several industries and career
opportunities in our region, the Job
Postings section on the Macomb Area
Chamber website has become a one-
stop shop for posting and finding
quality positions and ideal candidates right in the immediate area. You can find job
openings, training programs, and and more on our website below.

Jobs

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FAhDyai4lIc
http://macombareachamber.com/jobs






Digital Directory
You can now view a digital copy of the 2020-2021 Macomb
Area Community Guide & Business Directory under the
Visitors tab on our website. Full of great ways to help you
and your business #keepitinmacomb!

Visit our website
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